

Novugen Pays Courtesy Visit to the Chief Minister of Negeri Sembilan 12 March 2025

On 12 March 2025, Novugen's leadership team, led by Chief Executive Officer Rahil Mahmood, Executive Chairman Mr. Khurram Abbas, and Board Member Datuk Dr. Siraj Khan, paid a courtesy visit to the Ministry of Negeri Sembilan to strengthen ties with the state leadership.



Novugen was welcomed by the key people as well as for the discussion, Chief Minister of Negeri Sembilan Dato' Seri Utama Haji Aminuddin bin Harun, Member of the Negeri Sembilan State Executive Council (EXCO) YB Tuan Teo Kok Seong, and Manager of Invest NS Siti Salwah binti Mohd Said. The meeting focused on strengthening collaboration and fostering industrial growth in the state.

As a USFDA-approved pharmaceutical manufacturer, Novugen reaffirmed its commitment to maintaining the highest quality standards while addressing the growing demand for Halal-compliant pharmaceutical products. Discussions also focused on the company's goal of expanding exports to Muslim-majority countries, further positioning Malaysia as a key player in the global pharmaceutical market and outlining the support needed to achieve this vision.



This visit marks another significant step in Novugen's journey to contribute to Malaysia's growing pharmaceutical industry, reinforcing a shared vision of positioning the nation as a key player in the global healthcare sector.